
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
December 17, 2020 
 
Aaron Foy 
Blvdway Communities 
600 Grant St Suite 404 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Development Application DA-1387-04 
 Kingston Place - Site Plan Amendment 
 Location:  QS:11C – South of Mississippi Avenue on S Kingston Street  
 Case Number(s):  2004-4008-01 
 
Dear Mr. Foy: 
 
The Planning Department has received your Development Application and assigned it to Claire Dalby who will be 
your Case Manager.  Claire will be responsible for processing the application and guiding it through the Planning 
Department's review process. 
 
Our projected schedule is as follows: 
 
The processing start date for this review cycle was Monday, December 14, 2020 
The City's initial review comments on your application are due to you on Monday, January 11, 2021. 
Our date for an administrative decision on your application has been tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, January 
27, 2021. 
 
For additional information about your application contact Claire Dalby at 303-739-7266.  If at any time you have 
concerns about the timing or content of our reviews or any other questions, you may also call me directly at 303-739-
7251. 
 
We look forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Brandon Cammarata 
Planning Manager 
City of Aurora, Planning Department 
 
cc:   Brian Philippi - Calibre Engineering Inc  9090 S Ridgeline Blvd Ste 105 Highlands Ranch, CO  80129 
 Claire Dalby, Case Manager 
 Scott Campbell, Neighborhood Services 
 Cesarina Dancy, ODA 
 Filed: K:\$DA\1387-04app.rtf 
 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7250 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


